
GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA 
AUCTION NOTICE 

 

Government of Anguilla AUCTION  

Auction #1 2019/#/MICUH/# 

 

The Department of Infrastructure in the Ministry of Communications, Utilities, Housing, 

Agriculture, Fisheries & Environment wishes to advise the general public that the RAPF Patrol 

Vessels MV Dolphin located at Bobby’s Marina St. Maarten and MV Lapwing located in Sandy 

Ground will be auctioned. The auction will be conducted through a closed “written” auction 

process commencing 26th November 2019.  

  

Interested bidders may obtain further information on the auction, view the list of items for public 

sale, inspect the auction documents and arrange for the assessment of assets through the RAPF 

contact below beginning 26th November 2019 on workdays between the hours of 8:00am and 

4:00pm: 

Deputy Commissioner of Police  

Royal Anguilla Police Force  

Government of Anguilla  

Police Headquarters  

The Valley, Anguilla 

 

The deadline for the submission of bids shall be 6th December 2019.  

 

Prospective bidders are asked to note that once the assets have been purchased, they will be obliged 

to remove the item within one week from the site where it was purchased.  Failure to comply with 

this request may result in storage/holding charges being imposed which must be paid prior to the 

removal of the asset. 

 

Management 

MICUH 


